Linda Gist Calvin

President General
National Society Daughters of the American Revolution
1776 D Street NW
Washington DC 20006-5303

August 24, 2009

Timothy Miller

Texas Equusearch

P O Box 395
Dickinson, TX 77539

Dear Mr. Miller:

On behalf of the members of the National Society Daughters of the American Revolution, I want
to thank you for being with us at the 118™ Continental Congress. We are delighted that you could
join us on our Gala Awards Night. We commend you for your extraordinary community service
and are honored that you could be with us to receive the DAR Outstanding Community Service
Award.

Please accept the enclosed photographs as a memento of the occasion and with my heartfelt
gratitude for adding so much to our Congress.

Very truly yours,
Linda Gist Calvin
LGC/cbl

Enclosures: photographs

To browse or order additional photos from the event, please visit www.conventionphotography.com and
choose the event NSDAR 2009 or call 1-800-551-1217 for assistance.




